Sunday, March 17, 2018

UMCOR Sunday

This Week at City Road Chapel

Sunday, March 18, 2018

8:00 a.m. Legacy Worship Service 8:45 a.m. Discipleship Classes 10:00 a.m. Celebrate! Worship Service

11:00 a.m. Safety Task Force

3:00 p.m. How To Study the Bible Class

5:30 p.m. 15forward Play

Monday, March 19, 2018

10:30 a.m. CRC Book Discussion Group

12:00 p.m. CCM Board Meeting 6:30 p.m. Boy Scout Troop 7:00 p.m. Caring Hands

Tuesday, March 20, 2018

9:00 a.m. CDC Chapel

Wednesday, March 21, 2018

6:30 a.m. Men's Prayer Breakfast

6:00 p.m. Vespers Worship 7:00 p.m. Choir Rehearsal

Sunday, March 25, 2018

8:00 a.m. Legacy Worship 8:45 a.m. Discipleship Classes

10:00 a.m. Celebrate! Worship Service

11:00 a.m. Youth Fish Fry

11:00 a.m. Feed the Need Bags

5:00 p.m. Community Meal

Narcotics Anonymous meets Mon.-Sat. at noon and Sunday at 1 p.m.

Heroin Anonymous meets every Friday evening at 7:30.

The Quiet Space Day Shelter is open Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays from 9 a.m. until 3 p.m. Please contact Sheryl McIlvain for more information: 615-485-7088.

UMCOR Sunday Today!

Today we are asking all to consider making a special donation to the United Methodist Committee on Relief (UMCOR). UMCOR is the disaster response agency of the United Methodist Church, and provides vital services in the midst of tragedy. UMCOR was present in relief efforts during the 2010 Nashville Floods, and responds wherever there is a significant need. Your offering today goes toward covering UMCOR's administrative costs so that 100% of funds given for a specific disaster are given for that cause. Make a donation today by marking your check as directed to UMCOR or writing UMCOR on one of our offering envelopes.

How to Study the Bible Class Starts Today!

Pastor Jay Voorhees will be leading this 6 week study starting today at 3 p.m. in the CRC Library. We will be talking about the nature of the scriptures, biblical authority, and the process of biblical interpretation. Anyone wanting to go deeper in their study of the scriptures should not miss this class.











NEXT SUNDAY: Youth Fish Fry on Palm Sunday - March 25

Our annual Youth Fish Fry to benefit our youth missions experiences will be happening on Palm Sunday this year, March 25. This event will start at 11 a.m. and our youth and their families will be preparing fried fish and all the trimmings. This is always a great time of food and fellowship, so make sure to put it on your calendar today.

Feed the Need Food Bag Prep

Almost every day of the week people show up at the doors of our church that haven't eaten and are looking for help. The *Feed the Need* program allows our pastors to offer an emergency food bag designed to get someone in need through the day, and they give out 30-40 bags per month. We will be making up another 40 *Feed the Need* bags in the Welcome Center, and you are invited to come help put these together. For more information on *Feed the Need* please talk to Robin Lloyd.

Community Meal

Next Sunday is the 4th Sunday, which means that we will be coming together to offer hospitality to our neighbors at The Feast – The Madison Community Meal. Come share God's love at 4 p.m. (to help set up) as we feed the hungry and offer a cup of cool water in Christ's name. For more information on the Community Meal, please talk to Jim Neely.

Our Prayers,

Please pray for the following:

Sherry Tommaras (Jim Walden's aunt); Eddie McIlvain; DeLoraine Zimmermann; Brigitta Zimmerman; Lindsey Lowe and family; Judy Milom; Samantha Smith (Mac & Vicki's daughter-in-law; brain aneurysm repair), Roseann Havron's father (ongoing health issues), Nathan Baker(back issues), Sue Garvin; Jena Locke Thomas (broken leg); Linda Sawyer

Our sympathies to Kay Camp in the loss of her father, Ray Wilson, this past weekend.

Our Presence - 03/011/2018

8:00 a.m. – 16 10:00 a.m. – 72

Our Gifts - 03/11/2018

Received last Sunday......\$7,315.00 Received month to date\$18,893.00 Memorials:

Mary Turner:

Margaret Chance

Margaret Brown:

Mike and Anita Kay Schofill

Ed Carter:

Mike and Anita Kay Schofill, Margaret Chance

Our Service

Greeters

03/18 – Jim and Esther Walden 03/25 – Mac and Vicki Smith

Welcome Center Desk

03/18 - Mae Helen Diamond

03/25 - Susan Moore

Children's Church

03/18 – Esther Walden 03/25 – Elaine Moore

Birthdays this week ...

03/19	Leah Locke
03/21	Colette Broadrick

We are always working to make sure that our database is up-to-date, SO if your birthday or anniversary is missing, please call Jimmie in the church office and let her know.

City Road Chapel

United Methodist Church 701 Gallatin Pike South Madison, TN 37115

Phone:	615-868-1673
Fax:	615-865-6491
Email	office@cityroadchapel.org

Holy Week Love Feast on Wednesday, March 28

It has become a tradition for us to gather in the Welcome Center for a potluck love feast the Wednesday of Holy Week. This will involve serving one another, and talking together about the meaning of Easter in our lives. Reserve this date today!

Men's Steak Night Moving to March 29

Due to some scheduling issues, our Men's Steak Night is moving in March to a different date – Thursday, March 29. While this is during Holy Week, we will not be having Maundy Thursday services this year so this will be a good time for our men to gather for a great feast. \$10 covers the cost of the steak and all the trimmings. The program for this evening is to be announced. Sign up in the Welcome Center today!

Where Mercy Reigns! A musical service of worship for Good Friday Friday, March 30 at 7 p.m.

This service will feature our choir singing everything from well-known hymns to new favorites made known by Sandi Patty and Michael W. Smith. Narrated by some of our music ministry friends, the program progresses from Christ in the garden to His ultimate sacrifice at the cross. Colette Broadrick will be our soloist for the evening.

Madison Square Informational Meeting

Saturday, March 24, 2018 at 10 a.m. Fifty Forward Community Room 301 Madison St. Madison, TN 37115

Drivers Needed

We are still looking for folks who would be willing to drive the church van to ferry folks down and back to Community Care Fellowship so that they can receive services there. We have had a couple of folks volunteer but are still looking for a few more. If you have Wednesdays morning and afternoons free and might be willing to do this, talk to Jay today.

Homebound Member of the Month

Billy and Beverly Young 140 Catapla Drive Mt. Juliet, TN 37122

Please take a moment to send Billy and Beverly a card or write a Love Note from the pads in the pews